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APRIL WRAP-UP

Hey Team! It's been a busy but incredible first month in the role as your new Chief
Commissioner, and | have loved getting out and about to see the smiling faces of our youth
members making incredible memories, and of course their leaders and supporters who
dedicate their time to making it all happen.

Watch my video message below, as | wrap up an incredible first month in the role — | would

love to hear your feedback on what you would like to see in it, and what you would like to
hear from me!

A message

from Lloyd

April Wrap Up 2023

If you're having trouble watching, you can read the video transcript here

| hope you enjoy this new format — if you have any feedback on the new video format, or
any other questions or comments, please email ask.chief@nsw.scouts.com.au

Cheers,
Lloyd

Lloyd Nurthen
Chief Commissioner - Scouts NSW

P.S. — sorry about the sunglasses, it was too bright not to wear them!

Youth Safety in Scouting
Scouts Australia NSW is committed to operating as a youth safe organisation and implementing youth safe
policies and practices in accordance with the elements of a child safe institution outlined by the Royal
Commission into Institutional Responses to Child Sexual Abuse report entitled Creating Child Safe

Institutions.

Remember
All suspicions, concerns or allegations about criminal matters or child protection matters should be reported
directly to the Chief Commissioner, CEO, State Commissioner (Youth Protection & Issues Management) or
the Manager of Safeguarding Youth, Issues Management and Research atthe NSW State Service Centre.
To make a report you may use the online youth protection form, call 9735 9000 or email

YouthProtectionTeam@nsw.scouts.com.au.

Imminent Danger
If someone is in danger NOW, the matter should be reported directly to NSW Police on 000. Where a report

is made to the Police, you must also subsequently notify Scouts NSW State Office.

You've received this email as a member of Scouts Australia NSW, or through your email address being the contact email provided for a

member of Scouts Australia NSW.

Should you no longer wish to receive emails like this one, please contact the Members Services Team at the State Office with your email

address and member number to have your membership record updated - info@nsw.scouts.com.au.

To stop receiving these emails click here.
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